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Office Closures Update 

NFP is closely monitoring developments related to the coronavirus with a focus on the health and safety of our 
employees and clients. The situation is dynamic and we are following our contingency plan protocols that 
ensure the continued delivery of resources and services to our clients. 
 
We have activated work from home plans for many of our offices. Please continue to get in touch with your 
NFP contacts through normal channels (phone and email). 
 
The NFP coronavirus critical response group (NFP CCRG), composed of leaders and subject matter experts 
across our business lines, is meeting daily to assess the impact across our businesses and in our 
communities, advise executive management and develop and deploy action plans. Information, insight and 
guidance created and curated by this group will be posted below. Please check back periodically for updates. 
 
On behalf of the entire NFP community, thank you for your trust and confidence. Please reach out to your NFP 
contact with questions and comments. 

 


